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New Town, Rajarhat 
 

Notice No: 888                                                Date: 10/08/2022 

NOTICE 

An intra-college quiz competition will be held in the college on 

16.08.2022 (Tuesday) from 12:00 noon onwards. The 

interested students can submit their names till 5 pm on 14th 

August.  

Please keep in mind the following rules while submitting 

names: 

 Students must form their own teams of 3 members 

comprising of members from any department/ semester. 

 A maximum of 7 teams will be considered for the 

competition. 

 Team submisdsions will be taken on a first come, first 

served basis i.e. the first 7 teams to submit their names 

can participate.  

                                                                       -Sd- 
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